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Public Open House
Thursday, March 12, 2009
5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Town of Queen Creek
Founder’s Hall

22350 S. Ellsworth Road
Queen Creek, AZ 85242
(south of Ocotillo Road)

Public “Scoping” Meeting
The Maricopa County Department of Transportation’s (MCDOT) RightRoads
Program, in coordination with the Town of Queen Creek and the City of Mesa,
is conducting the first in a series of three public open house meetings to 
gather community input about potential improvements along Signal Butte
Road between US 60 and Rittenhouse Road. The goal of this study is to 
identify and establish the future roadway type, alignment, number of lanes
and right-of-way requirements along the Signal Butte Road corridor to 
safely accommodate future traffic demand.

Stop by anytime between 5:00 and 7:00 p.m. to speak with MCDOT project
team members.  For more information, contact Denise Lacey at (602) 
506-6172 or write to Lacey at:  MCDOT, 2901 W. Durango Street, Phoenix, AZ
85009, or e-mail at: deniselacey@mail.maricopa.gov or contact Roberta
Crowe, Public Information Officer at (602) 506-8003.

Reasonable accommodations may be made available for people with 
disabilities with a minimum 72-hour notice. For more information on such
accommodations, contact Roberta Crowe at (602) 506-8003.

Si desea recibir esta información en Español, favor llame (480) 350-9288.

Con adviso de setenta y dos horas o más, es posible obtener plans reason-
ables para personas con discapacidades; lo mismo para representantes que
hablan Español. Si quiere más información, llame (480) 350-9288.


